
 

Tēnā koe Peter 
 
Thank you for your request to the Department of Conservation, received on 14 February 2025, 
in which you asked for: 
 
a digital copy of “Pest plants of Kapiti island; inventory, abundances and distributions”, by Peter 
K. Russell, Pim JM de Monchy and John WD Sawyer, published by DOC, Wellington 
Conservancy, June 2001. 
 
We have considered your request under the Official Information Act 1982. 
 
Item Date Document description Decision 
1 June 2001 Pest plants of Kapiti Island and 

neighbouring islands: inventory, 
abundances and distributions. 

Released in full 
 

 
The document you have requested has been released in full. 
 
Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and attached documents may 
be published on the Department’s website. 

 
 
Nāku noa, nā  
 

 
Hilary Aikman 
Director Terrestrial Biodiversity 
Department of Conservation 
Te Papa Atawhai 

Conservation House 
18 Manners Street 
Wellington 6011 
doc.govt.nz 

Ref: OIAD-4909 

11 February 2025 

 

Peter Russell 
 
fyi-request-30064-2aaccae7@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 


